
Weekly Newsletter

‘Preparing our children for a world we know


 and a world yet to be discovered.’

Welcome Back! 

A very warm welcome back to all members of our school community, 
and especially to the new families who have joined us this year in 
our Pre-School and Reception cohorts. 


The children have had a very busy week settling back into life at 
school, getting comfortable in their new classrooms and learning 
about what the term ahead may hold. Our Autumn Term Curriculum 
Bookshelves and Themes have launched and a summary of these, 
along with key information about your child’s new year group is 
available on our school website (as shared in the Welcome to Year 
Group documents that were sent out in July). 


The whole team here are really looking forward to working with your 
children throughout the year ahead and sharing highlights, 
information and key priorities with you through this Newsletter and 
via Twitter. Remember to follow your child’s year group handle, all of 
which are linked at the bottom of this page. 


Mr Thompson, Head of School
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Remember that you can follow each year group’s Twitter feed and enjoy seeing what life at 
Cheadle Hulme Primary School is like for your child/children. Our Twitter handles are:

@chpsnursery  @chpsrec @chpsyr1 @chpsyr2 @chpsyr3 @chpsyr4 and @chpsyr5


 Autumn Term 

Curriculum Bookshelves

2023-24 Leadership Team

Whilst the success of any school relies on the contributions and 
commitment from all stakeholders, I am pleased to be working 
alongside the following individuals as part of the Leadership 
Team:


Mrs Illidge - Assistant Head (Inclusion)

Mr Coyle - Assistant Head (Pupil Outcomes)

Mr Ives - Values and Attitudes

Mrs Calthorpe - Curriculum (Academic)

Miss Blomfield - Curriculum (Enrichment)

Mr Gillard - Oracy

Mrs Maddison - Reading


We look forward to sharing our school development priorities and 
the progress in relation to each of these throughout the year.


Pre-School: Identity

Reception: Identity 

Year 1: Belonging

Year 2: Heroism

Year 3: Growth 

Year 4: Belonging 

Year 5: Courage

http://www.twitter.com/chpsnursery
http://www.twitter.com/chpsrec
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr1
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr2
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr3
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr4
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr5


Article 12

All children have the right to an 
opinion.

Important Notes /Reminders  

Update Medical Information on MCAS


Please ensure that you have updated your 
child’s medical information - particularly in 
relation to allergies - via the MCAS app. 
Instructions on how to do this has been shared 
with this weeks newsletter and can also be 
accessed here. This information is essential to 
safeguard all children at school and we thank 
you in advance for taking a few minutes to do 
this.


School Lunches 

Remember to order your child’s school lunch 
before 8:45am to enable our Kitchen Team to 
prepare for school lunch service. Don’t forget, it 
is easy to order weeks ahead in School Grid if 
you are feeling really organised!


Parent Information Session

Thank you to those families that attended the Y6 
Residential Information Session (for current Y5 
pupils). The information shared has been sent 
out via the School Office today. 


Kids Club Emails

If you need to get in touch with the Kids Club 
team, please use the dedicated email address 
kidsclub@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk to 
ensure that your query reaches the correct 
people in a timely manner.


Parking 

Please be considerate towards the needs of 
others when choosing where you park. Parking 
on double yellow lines is not permitted, nor is 
the use of accessible bays without a blue badge. 
Thank you to those who continue to do the right 
thing and in doing so teach our children (and 
LCH students) how to behave as adults too.


48 Hour Rule

In the unfortunate event your child is unwell with 
sickness and/or diarrhoea, pupils must remain at 
home for 48hours since their last episode. 
Whilst we recognise this impacts on their 
education and possibly your own work/childcare 
arrangements too, we have a duty to follow the 
UK Health Security Agency guidance to 
minimise the spread of infection in our school 
community. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 Dates for the Diary

12th Sept - Y3 Forest School 


14th Sept - Y4 Swimming starts


19th Sept - Individual Pupil Photographs 


The full overview of key dates for the year 
ahead will be available in our annual planner 
from next week.  


CHPS PTA

Welcome to all new families


A welcome letter has been shared with this 
week’s Newsletter and we look forward to 
working with you to enhance your child’s 
experience at Cheadle Hulme Primary School.


Inflatables Day - Rescheduled

The children had a brilliant time with their friends 
on many inflatables that took over the school 
field today! Thank you to all PTA members and 
volunteers who helped make this possible at 
such short notice following the cancellation on 
the last day of term in July. 


 Achievements in the Arts

A number of pupils took part in different 
competitions and events over the summer. 
Congratulations to Freya M (Y5) who was a 
runner up in the Stockport Junior Art 
Competition - her masterpiece is below! In 
other news, Arlie (Y4) made his way onto the 
TV with CBBC 
News discussing 
h i s f a v o u r i t e 
player, Lauren 
James, as part of 
their coverage of 
t h e W o m e n ’ s 
World Cup!


	 	 


https://laurustrust-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/staff_thompsonry_cheadlehulmeprimary_org_uk/EZgS6hVkXIlIlYYAmX4P4osBlRRFIMsgaXgV6x6NQ-FtOg?e=oPGkng
mailto:kidsclub@cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk
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